Tim Sandvik
Assistant City Administrator

651.204.6013 *Phone* 651.204.6113 *Fax* Tim.sandvik@cityvadnaisheights.com



The City of Vadnais Heights 800 East County Road E Vadnais Heights, MN 55127

Memorandum:

TO: Mayor Gunderson and City Council Members

FROM: Tim Sandvik, Assistant City Administrator

DATE: January 7, 2019

SUBJECT: Approve Commission Reappointments/Appointment Health and Public Safety Commission

Recommended Council Action

Approve the following:

• Health and Public Safety Commission – Approve Reappointment of Vince Rivard for a term to expire December 31, 2022; AND accept resignation of Eric Lee and Kathy Wiggin. They have both chosen to not be reappointed to another term.

Background

Mr. Rivard remains in good standing and has expressed interest to remain on the Commission.

The resignation of Commissioners Wiggin and Lee creates two vacancies. Jim Golding serves as 1st Alternate and Larrie Pittelko serves as Second Alternate. Staff recommends moving Larrie Pittelko and Jim Golding to regular commission member status.

Staff seeks approval to advertise and solicit letters of interest for the First and Second Alternate positions on the Health and Public Safety Commission to complete a full roster.